
As a close to this update ofmy work, I have spoken with several reliable sources

and their collective consensus on the Great Northern Multi Modal Transportation

Plan, is the plan is geared to receiving grant(s) for traffic light synchronization on

Lorain Road and for replacement ofthe concrete curbing on Country Club Blvd.

from Great Northern Blvd. westward. I do not believe we will see a bike path or

repaving of Butternut Ridge Road, at least, not at this time. This is my reason for

pursuing the bike path down Cedar Point Road as a place of beginning. Hopefully

more will follow. The curbs on Country Club Blvd. do need to be replaced, as

early as 2006 and also very recently, I suggested to the Westfield Mall Manager

that the property owners on Country Club Blvd. and the City should share the cost

of the replacement of the concrete curbing. The involvement of the property owners

and businesses on Country Club Blvd. with the street improvements is self-serving

and in the best interests of the business community.

Thank you for reviewing my information and please call me at 440-734-0696 if

you have any questions, comments or ideas!

Lawrence R. Orlowski

Councilman Ward Four

May 7. 2009


